
 

 
 

May 7, 2015 
 
 
 
 
NORTHWEST NATURAL 
ONITA KING 
220 NW 2ND AVENUE 
PORLTAND, OR 97209-3991 

 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 4/Advice No. 15-02 

 
 
On March 9, 2015, Northwest Natural filed revised sheets for inclusion in its tariff, PUC OR No. 
25. On March 20, 2015 a request to extend the due date to May 15, 2015, was received, and 
on April 23, 2015, revised tariff sheets and a request to Waive Statutory Notice were filed. 

 
This filing updates General, Residential and Non-Residential Rule 6 Tariff Sheets. 

 
In accordance with a decision of the Commission in the Public Meeting of May 7, 2015, the 
following sheets will become effective with service rendered on and after May 15, 2015. 

 
One receipted copy of each sheet is returned for your files as well as the executed copy of the 
Request to Waive Statutory Notice. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Marc Hellman 
Administrator 
Rates, Finance and Audit 
(503) 378-6355 
Fax:  (503) 373-7752 
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